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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: Kim Clark, Acting President ‘gf {Z‘ // .
DATE: September 25, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0105
Urban Renewal — Fells Point Waterfront — Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) does not support Council Bill 12-0105
regarding an amendment to the Fells Point Waterfront Urban Renewal Plan for the purpose of
adding an additional promenade standard to regulate the number of newspaper vending boxes
along the promenade without additional interpretation by the City Law Department.

At this time, there are existing standards and methods to regulate the number of
newspaper vending boxes throughout the City. If those existing standards are deemed
insufficient and the vending boxes become a public nuisance, BDC will reconsider its position at

that time.
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